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Membership Subscription: 
Adults : €125 Family: €365 
Junior :€40 Student :€55 

Due:  01 May 2019 

Due to its success, we will be continuing with our 
offer of a 3-month membership to new members 
for €50, which can be off set against full member-

ship after that time. 

Sponsors 2018/19 
Barry Hurley /   Hurley Opticians 
Roger Pearson / Bandon Dental Care  

 
We wish to thank the above for their 
generosity in providing prizes for our 
internal club events.  Please support 
them. 

Club Night  
For those interested, club night is 
continuing on Friday nights from 7 to 9pm 

Guests  

Please remember to sign-in your playing 
guests and pay the visitor’s fee of €5. There is 
an envelope and a black post box in the lobby 
to put the money in.   
Max 3 visits per person.  Please comply as 
it’s your club. 

Club Gear: 
We have new club tops, Joma branded 
and Crest included with both Male and 
Female options. Please contact Sports 
Direct on Tramore Road. Their 
Telephone number is 021 4312122. 

Regional League: We have 

entered a winter team which will 
compete between April and May 2020. 
We lost our first match 2-1 to 
Rushbrooke. We still must play Mallow 
& Mitchelstown. 

Welcome  
Again I’d like to extend a warm welcome 
back to our existing members and a most 
special welcome to the new members 
who joined the club over the last year. As 
it’s your club it is so important for all of 
you to get involved and participate as 
much as possible. 

A word of thanks to all those members 
who helped out with our various 
activities over the course of the year - 
your help is much appreciated. 

Club AGM 
This year’s AGM was held in April 2019 in 
the club house. The following committee 
was re-elected / elected on the night: 

Chairperson: Tim Kingston 

President: Declan Casey 

Treasurer: Paul Twomey 

Secretary: Julie O Sullivan 

Club Captain Dolores Crowley 

Vice-Captain TBC 

PRO Lorraine Richardson 

Committee Stephen Roycroft 
Lyn Cronin 
Kate Coveney 
Brendan Power 

Child Protection 
/Junior 
Committee 

Christine Tarrant 
Sean Murphy 
Eileen Mac Sweeney  
Gina Canniffe 

 

 

Winter League  

Our winning men’s div 4 team. 
Congratulations to Captain Daragh, Steve, 
Stephen & Greg on a great Winter League 
Campaign. Hard Luck to Sean and his div 6 
team who lost out to Ennis 3-1 in the final.  

Social Tennis, every 

Friday. 10am to 11.30am €3 ea. 
Contact Lynn Cronin or Kate 
Coveney. 

What’s on   Web Texts are sent 

out with details of upcoming events so 
make sure your mobile number is 
correct in the club’s database (check 
with Kate or Julie).   The notice board 
will have posters and sign-up sheets for 
up-coming events. New Club number is 
0833637465 

Club Information, forms and photos 
can be viewed on our club website 
at www.bandonltc.com  Thanks to 
Lorraine Richardson for organising 
this 

Also check out our Facebook page which 
is updated on a regular basis with news 
and upcoming events. 

 Coaching  
Two coaches provide regular coaching in 
the club:   

• Michael Reeb coaches the juniors on 
Tuesday afternoons. His number is 
0851338393. 

• Alan O’Mahony currently coaches 
Junior’s on a Saturday. He is also 
available to do adult coaching. His 
contact number: 0879757444. 

•  

Club Competition’s 

We will be running in house 
tournaments during the year, 

please keep an eye on 
noticeboards and reply to text 
messages to enter. Our Senior 
Open will be on at the end of 

August.   

Finally I hope you have a great year’s 

tennis. Please support the club events, 
including club night.  Your suggestions 
and ideas for improving the club are 
always welcome - just contact any 
committee member. 

Kind regards, 

Tim Kingston  
Chairperson 
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